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From: Carol Raasch

To: planadmin

Cc: Marcoux, Rocky; ribauma@milwaukee.gov; Mayor Tom Barrett; doughagerman@gmail.com; famdett@wi.rr.com
Subject: Rezoning-1550 N. Prospect Ave.

Date: Sunday, June 12, 2016 5:48:17 PM

To Members of the City Plan Commission,

As an owner/resident at 1522 N. Prospect Ave. | wish to express my primary concern regarding the
proposed residential building at 1550 N.Prospect Ave. As planned with 202 units and 233 indoor parking
spaces the structure looks to be too dense,too massive for the building site. In addition there is the
historic Goll Mansion to consider. | feel that as proposed the building will detract from the mansion
rather than blend with or enhance it. |1 hope the CPC will not rezone this property.

Respectfully,

Carol Raasch



mailto:imcrash39@att.net

mailto:planadmin@milwaukee.gov

mailto:Rocky.Marcoux@milwaukee.gov

mailto:ribauma@milwaukee.gov

mailto:mayor@milwaukee.gov

mailto:doughagerman@gmail.com

mailto:famdett@wi.rr.com



